
 

“Enjoy! Aspire! Achieve! Now and in the future…” 

 

 

 

 

 
  

15th April 2021  

Dear Parents/Carers,        

UPDATE Conway Centre Residential Trip - June 2021 

We are delighted to announce that our Conway trip should be able to go ahead as planned, provided Government advice does 

not change between now and our date of travel.  

We understand that it has been a period of uncertainty, but can assure pupils and parents that even though restrictions are due 

to end on that day, the Conway Centre is compliant with all COVID regulations and we will be following any guidance in place 

when we travel.  

The Conway Centre provides the opportunity for the children to get involved in a range of activities that they may not normally 

encounter; activities that will help them to develop physically, emotionally and socially.  Please do look at their website for more 

information – http://www.conwaycentres.co.uk/anglesey/. 

We will be travelling to the Conway Centre at the start of the school day on Monday 21st June 2021, arriving back at Lingham for 

3.00 pm on the afternoon of Wednesday 23rd June 2021.  All children following the Lingham Behaviour Plan will be eligible to 

attend. Where trips are unable to go ahead due to Government guidelines, please be assured that parents will be reimbursed 

any monies paid.  

 

If you did not pay an initial deposit for your child originally, but now wish them to attend, please contact the School Office as 

soon as possible and pay the deposit before Friday 23rd April 2021 via ParentPay.  

 

The total cost of the trip, including all activities and transport will be £191. 

 

If you are interested in your child taking part and wish to secure a place, we will require: 

 A £20 deposit paid online using ParentPay by Friday 23rd April 2021 (if not already paid) 

 The full balance paid by Friday 11th June 2021 (if not already paid) 

 Consent given via ParentPay (rather than by a slip to return like previous years) 
 

Payments must be made via ParentPay, or we can issue a barcode to pay at a Paypoint if required. No cash payments will be 

accepted at the School Office for the foreseeable future.   

If your child does not wish to go to the Conway Centre Residential Trip, they will be expected in school as usual between 21st and 

23rd June 2021. 

If you have any questions, please contact the Year 6 Staff via the School Office.  Further information will be provided nearer the 

visit itself. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

P J Malcolm - Headteacher 

Lingham Primary School 

Townmeadow Lane 

Moreton 

Wirral 

CH46 7UQ 

Tel:  0151 677 5381 

www.linghamprimary.co.uk 
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